

Scotforth St Paul's Primary and Nursery School Scotforth Road Lancaster LA1 4SE

Tel: 01524 65379

Head Teacher: Mrs A. Aylott e-mail: head@scotforth-st-pauls.lancs.sc.uk website: www.scotforth-st-pauls.lancs.sch.uk

18th September, 2019

Dear Year 5 Parents,

The Year 6 outdoor activity residential will be taking place from 14th – 18th September 2020. We will be staying at Lockerbie Manor in the Scottish Borders. Lockerbie Manor is set amongst 78 acres of woodland, just over the border in Dumfries and Galloway.

The centre offers extremely good value for money and has a wide range of activities designed to develop the children's confidence and team-work skills. Further details will follow nearer the time, but should you wish to look at their website, it can be found at www.manoradventure.com

The total cost of the week will be £332, which includes all activities, food, accommodation and transport. We will leave school at lunchtime on Monday 14th September and return to school late afternoon on Friday 18th September.

An initial deposit of £50 is required by Friday 18th November 2019. The remainder of the money can be paid in instalments (on Tuesdays, please). A receipt will be issued for each payment and a running record kept in school. Alternatively, payments may be made via our online payments system, Scopay. Please note that deposits are non-refundable.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have serious difficulty financing this visit.

A meeting about the week will be organised nearer the time, but should you have any queries, please contact Miss Huddleston who would be pleased to answer your questions.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. A. Aylott

Headteacher









